
Your child needs an eye exam!  The results of a school vision screening show that your child 
may have trouble seeing.  Good vision is important for your child to do well in school.  Choose 
an option below to help your child succeed:

You can have your child participate in the Vision To Learn program.  The eye exam and 
glasses are provided at no-cost!  Here’s how the program works:

1. The Vision To Learn mobile clinic is an eye doctor’s office on wheels. It will visit your 
child’s school.
2. An eye doctor will give your child a basic eye exam.

3. If needed, your child will pick out glasses.

4. Glasses will be delivered in 3-4 weeks.

5. The results of the exam will be shared with you.

If your child already has an eye doctor, you should return to that doctor for continued vision 
care services.  

To find an eye doctor near you, call the 1-800 number on the back of your child’s insurance 
card.  If your child has Medical Assistance or CHIP, the eye exam and glasses are free!

Thank you for the important role you play in the health of your child. To learn more about 
Vision To Learn and the mobile vision clinic, please visit www.visiontolearn.org. If you have 
questions, please contact your school nurse.

For more information, please visit visiontolearn.org 

centralpennsylvania@visiontolearn.org | 484-838-7683
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